[bookmark: _GoBack]FAST Meeting
April 15 @ 7pm
Carroll Valley Pavillion

Attendance: Jerry Holz, Lisa Koons, Crystal Heller, Missy Kearchner

Meeting was called to order at 7:02pm. Minutes from the December meeting were approved. For the record, FAST has not been meeting regularly due to the Coronavirus pandemic.

Treasurer’s Report ~ Lisa gave out printed statements of the treasurer’s report. Report was reviewed and approved.

Old Business ~ 
· Apparel : Crystal is going to continue to sell any sweatshirts to staff and give Lisa the money that is collected.
· Concessions: We will be cleaning out the inside concession stand and looking at obtaining moveable Plexi-glass barriers for the upcoming seasons.
· Wellspan store: Lisa is waiting for a phone call to see what the pharmacy is looking to do in regard to supporting our schools. Will be inviting them to our next meeting.
· Scholarship: Thank you to our volunteers who reviewed the scholarship application and updated our rubric.




New Business ~
· Lisa is interested in moving to an online banking system. She will then print off the statements. This change is being done to get rid of a $2 fee the printed statements being mailed to the post office.
· Positions available: We are currently looking for the following positions to be filled
· Concessions
· President

Upcoming Events & Discussions ~
· Crystal put in a request to support the Baseball and Softball fields with drainage dirt. This dirt will last for approximately 3-4 years. A proposal was added and a vote via email was taken and passed to spend $1500 for the baseball and softball fields.
· Award Ceremony - We will be receiving more information as this approaches. Waiting on details on how and if this will be done due to the pandemic.
· Drive-thru Dinners ~ Lisa will be talking with Brian to discuss the possibility of hosting a drive-thru dinner. Possible dates include May 23, 28, or 30. More information will be shared via email.
· Physicals have been scheduled for June 3, 10 and July 11 at the school

Next Meeting is May 20 @ 6:30


